Superintendent Leonard Whalen: Board Report for June 23, 2014
Items of focus/discussion since our May 19, 2014 Board Meeting:

*May 27th: I had the pleasure of interviewing 3 graduating seniors as part of one of their final projects. I was very impressed and think we have several seniors who are on their way to do big things. 

*May 28th: I attended the WKEC Co-op meeting in Eddyville. A great deal of the discussion revolved around PGES implementation, the impending KISBIT findings and District’s working on their Certified Evaluation Plans (CEP) for submission to KDE.
-In the evening of May 28th I had the pleasure of attending the Baccalaureate Program at the Baptist Church. That was a fine event put on by Principal Stockman, Lori Wooton, and Lesley Mills and many others.

*May 30th: We had a super graduation program for our seniors, I was very impressed.

*June 1st: We had a super closing day with employee recognitions and also recognition of our retirees. The luncheon went exceptionally well also.

*June 4th: I met with Principal’s and Administrators to discuss year end wrap-up items and also to get things in order for summer.

*June 6th: We had our special meeting and Capstone presentation. I appreciate the support of the Board very much.

*June 10th: I traveled to KASA (KY Association of School Administrators) in Frankfort where I am on a awards recognition committee there.   

*June 11th: Met with Malcolm Blane who handles our insurance. He explained 2 quotes from two different companies with the recommendation for us to continue using Liberty Mutual.

*June 12th & 13th: Attended new superintendent training which incorporated part of the KASA Law Symposium in Lexington. 

*June 18th – 20th: I will be in Bowling Green attending the WKEC Co-op meeting which is followed up by the KY Association of School Superintendent’s (KASS) Conference. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]*I intend to be out of the office a good portion of the week of June 23rd and June 30th but will be in a day or two during that period.


